Memo

December 18, 2013

Assembly/ Pajama Day/Choir
Last Day of School

Great news, we will be having our end of the month assembly this Friday December 20, at 12:30 at Saint Andrew’s United Church, which is just down the street from Ian Baillie Primary School. 

Following the assembly we will treat the children to milk and cookies. Parents are more than welcome to come and help out with this event. 

We took a vote and the children want to wear their pajamas to school on the last day of school! 
The choir will be singing at the Mount tomorrow at 10:30. Parents are welcome to come and join in.  The choir will be treated to a pizza party when they return to school. They will not need a lunch but they will need a drink and a snack. 
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